
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Literacy, we will be learning about the features of a recount. 
 

In Numeracy, we will be identifying multiples and factors. 

 

In Science, we will be looking at our new topic ‘shadows’. 

 
Our IPC, we will be looking at our new topic ‘They see the world like this’. 

 

In ICT, we will be programming their game. 
 

In PSHE, we will be learning about responsibilities. 

 
For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists every week and will be tested 

on the list on the same day, the following week. Please see student timetables to 

see when they have spellings. Students will have 11 words to learn during the 

course of the week. 
 

Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Please remember to like our Facebook page (Year 5) for updates from the 

Year group.  

 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

Year 5 Team 

  The week ahead in Year 5         (29– 02 October 2017) 


